
From: Carroll, John
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

CC: LeMoine, LeighLeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov
Date: 7/12/2013 9:00:34 PM

Subject: Re: Regulatory Review Task Force

Task Force has already submitted agency report "first impression" feedback to me. Plan is to use this feedback to 
outline the Task Force interim report.


However if N is available to meet, I think that is a great idea. 


 

From: Patel, Swati 

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2013 02:31 PM

To: Pitts, Ted; Soura, Christian; Carroll, John; Godfrey, Rob 

Cc: LeMoine, Leigh 

Subject: Regulatory Review Task Force 

 

Mark Lutz called me yesterday to ask for guidance on general goals for the Task Force as they enter the mid-point of 
their work.  I laid out the EO goals in a little more detail and said the Gov would expect some specific 
recommendations on specific regs and general recommendations on the process.
 
He also asked when N would be able to participate in some form with the Task Force.  Since the Task Force is required 
to submit a “mid-term” report to the Gov at the end of July on their status and progress, I would suggest (and 
mentioned to Mark) that he should present this report to N and then we could decide how to publicly talk about it.   
 
What do y’all think? 
 
Leigh – could we set up a meeting with him and N and appropriate staff in the next few weeks or so?
 
 
 
 
 
Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor.South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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